

I'm sure many of you recognise the images below - the Tessera and the Vexillum, placed at the centre of every meeting of the Legion of Mary.

The Legion celebrates its 100th Anniversary in 2021 and you can read all about this wonderful lay organisation by **clicking on the centerary logo above.**

On the 27th of September 2021, we also celebrate the birth of Venerable Edel Quinn. Many little girls in our parish carry the name Edel in her memory.

Archbishop Eamon's homily from Armagh Cathedral



